
Currently, there is no open exchange application 
period. The next one will be in November to Oamk’s 
bilateral student exchanges i.e. outside European 

destinations.  

 

 

Meanwhile you can get more information on study 
exchanges from: 

https://oamk.fi/en/study/goabroad/study-exchange/ 

 

and practical trainings abroad from: 

https://oamk.fi/en/study/goabroad/practical-
training-abroad/ 


